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Notice of Motion  

RE: Proposed Mandate that all new cars and trucks sold in Canada be equipped with a 
tow hook 

#06-06-2025 

Moved by Rod Anderson 

Seconded by Aman Sohrab 

Whereas following a major snowstorm throughout the Municipality of Northern 
Peninsula during the week of January 27th, 2025, several abandoned vehicles were left 
on municipal roads causing many problems with road clearing procedures; and 

Whereas these abandoned vehicles had no means of towing, due to the lack of a tow 
hook and area tow trucks were busy with the volume of calls and/or road closures; 

And further be it resolved that the Municipality of Northern Bruce Peninsula sees that 
there is merit, to having tow hooks installed on new vehicles throughout the Province of 
Ontario; and 

Further that a copy of this motion be sent to the Automobile Manufacturing Companies 
in Ontario, Municipalities throughout Ontario, the Premier of Ontario, Canadian Towing 
Association and MPP for Bruce-Grey-Owen Sound 
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